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I oppose SB 301, it would open the river to damage and misuse from larger boats 

and ballast. The existing law is adequate in balancing river use and environmental 

impact. This change in regulation would also hamper the use of the Newberg pool for 

other recreational uses as the waves created by these larger and heavier boats 

prevent other uses of the river. 


